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January 9, 2006

Joseph Smith P.E.

Monrad Engineering

1926 E. Fort Lowell Rd., Suite 200
Tucson, Arizona 85719

Joe:

| just returned from vacation and found your gift of a flash drive. | want you to know that | do appreciate this and
agree that these are indispensable accessories. It will be used, 1 assure you.

| also want to tell you that we have always been impressed with the knowledgeable professional services you
and the Monrad team provide to us on our projects. We look forward to working together on future successful
projects.

Thanks again for the flash drive.

Sincerely,
ABA Architects PC

S

Roger W. Brooks RA
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